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From: Deb Trapman
To: Doug Koehler
Subject: Re: Saylesville and River Road apartments
Date: Monday, January 24, 2022 4:19:54 PM


NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you have
verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
Hi Doug, 
Thanks for the information.  My address is 2947 Clearwater Ln, Waukesha, WI  53189.
Deb Trapman


Sent from my iPhone. 


On Jan 24, 2022, at 3:42 PM, Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
wrote:


﻿
Good Afternoon Deb,
 
Thank you for sharing your thoughts on the Saylesville Road/River Road proposed Land
Use Plan Amendment and Rezoning.  You are welcome to come to the meeting to share
your thoughts with the Plan Commission on Wednesday evening.  If you are not able to
attend and would like your comments included for the record, you will need to include
you residence address along with your comments.  Feel free to reply to this email with
your address.
 
Thank you,
 


Doug Koehler
Principal Planner
City of Waukesha
P:262-524-3756  
dkoehler@waukesha-wi.gov
www.waukesha-wi.gov
 


Follow us on:   
 
 
 


From: Deb Trapman <dtoc17@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 23, 2022 10:15 AM
To: Doug Koehler <DKOEHLER@waukesha-wi.gov>
Subject: Saylesville and River Road apartments
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NOTICE: External Email
This email message originated from outside the City of Waukesha. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you have verified the sender.  If there is concern, please report this email. 


 
I want to express my objection to the proposed apartment complex.  One huge
objection is to the increased traffic getting in and out of the area. The drawing I saw
shows the only outlet for the project will be on Rapids Drive.  The corner of Rapids and
River Road is already congested during high traffic times before and after work and
school.  It seems to take forever to turn left from Rapids to River during those times.
We also already have a large apartment complex on Clearwater Lane, do we really need
more that close?  It seems like a lot in a small area. Additional two family condos like
the ones already in the area or more single family housing would be more acceptable in
the area.
Please vote no to this proposal and zoning change.
Deb Trapman
Clearwater Lane
Notice: Please be aware that email sent to, or received from, the City of
Waukesha should be presumed to be a public record, that it will be retained by the
City as a public record, and will be subject to public disclosure under Wisconsin’s
open records law. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, please do not
read it or forward it to another person, but notify the sender and then delete it.





